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ANOTHER  
SUMMER FUN PUZZLE!!! 

 
Can you find 16 books of the Bible in the 
follow paragraph?  (Underline them) 
 
 
I once made some remarks about hidden 

books in the Bible. It was a lulu, kept 

some people looking so hard for facts 

and to others it was a revelation. Some 

were in a jam, especially since the books 

were not capitalized. But the truth, final-

ly struck home to numbers of readers. 

To others, it was a real job. We want it 

to be a most fascinating few moments for 

you.  Yes, there will be some really easy 

ones to spot. Others might require judg-

es to determine. We will quickly admit it 

usually takes a minister to find one, 

there will be loud lamentations when you 

see how simple it is. A little lady says 

that if she brews tea, she can concentrate 

better. See how many you can compete. 

Relax now, there are sixteen in this para-

graph.  

 Copied 

WELCOME NEW MEMBER 

Mrs. Pat Peck, 3396 Garden Road, Burlington, 
NC 27215. Phone:  336-228-3550 
 

************************************ 

 

TRAINING IN  

THE USE OF 

THE 

HEART  

DEFIBRILLA-

TOR 

 

Taught here at Holly Hill Baptist on August 
20, from 6:30—8:00 pm.  This will be an in-
formal training—no certification-no cost.  We 
need church attendees to be trained in how to 
use the defibrillator should the need ever 
arise.  

*********************************** 

NGO (Never Grow 

Old) 

Tuesday,  

AUGUST 20, 2019 

11:30 a.m.  

                  Harbor Inn 

                  Please join us!  

 
************************************** 

MINISTRY TEAMS  
FOR 2019-2020 

If you would like to serve on any specific 
committee or continue to serve, please use 
the sign-up sheets located in the foyer.  If 
you have any questions, contact Donna 
Price, Chairman of the Nominating Commit-
tee.  If you would like to review the list of 
Ministry Teams, the teams and those who 
presently serve are listed in the back of your 
October 2018 Church Directory.  There are 
some new  ones so re-
view the sign up 
sheets. 
 

 
 

AUGUST 2019 



  

OPERATION 
CHRISTMAS 

CHILD 
 

We Can Only Imagine 
 

Diana grew up in Central 
Equador. Her family was poor, 
so on birthdays and Christmas 
there were no gifts. 

 
Her family did not attend church but her sister did. She started attending with her and one Sun-
day all the children received a gift filled shoebox from Operation Christmas Child. 
 
Diana, now 28, recalls the treasures in the box. She received toys, soap, pencils, and many more 
wonderful gifts. It wasn’t what was in the box, but the realization that someone packed that 
shoebox to show that God loved her. 
 
At 8 years old that seed was planted in her heart. She began to attend church and learned what 
Jesus had done for her.  At 16 she gave her life to Christ and received him as her Savior. 
 
Today Diana and her husband run a Christian camp in Equador. They have had the privilege of 
participating in distributing shoeboxes.  And watching the faces of the children as they open the 
boxes and seeing they received gifts that they needed.  Diana remembering that began her jour-
ney of knowing about God and receiving Christ as her Savior. 
 
Both Diana and her husband have remarked that it goes beyond the imagination what God can 

do with a shoebox. 

 

We will still be collecting school supplies for August.  Pencils, pens, crayons, colored pencils, 

erasers, pencil sharpeners, calculators, small spiral notebooks, coloring books, small books, rul-

ers and stickers. Please remember all items must fit in the shoebox.  

Remember our goal for 2019 is 175 shoeboxes. 

The cost to send them is $9.00 per box.  

********************************************** 

AUGUST HAPPENINGS 

 

 

 

August 5-10   Lorene on Vacation 
August 5        Deacon’s will Meet 
August 12      NAMI, 6:30 pm 
August 20      NGO, Harbor Inn, 11:30 am 
August 20      Defib Training, 6:30—8 pm 
August 22      NAMI, 7 pm 
 



AUGUST  

BIRTHDAYS 

1. Elaine Blom 
3. Debbie Burnham 
4. Debra Jaggers 
17. Billie Bland 
22. Shirley Mann 
26. Caitlin Tolley 
27. Saundra Morton 
30. Carolyn Riddle 
 
 
 

     AUGUST 

  ANNIVERSARIES 
8. Charlie & Mary Cobb (61st) 
10. Steve & Kim Sharpe (45th) 
17. Randy & Vickie Godwin (50th) 
30. Elias & Vicky Marmolejo (22nd) 
 
 
(Please let us know, call 336-584-8040 if you 
were left off the August Birthday or Anniversary 
list.) 

AUGUST 2019 
 S M T W T F S 

 
 
 

   
 
 

1 
 

2 3 
 
 

4 
 
 

5 
 
Deacons 
meeting 6:30 
pm 

6 
 
 

7 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
 

8 

 

 
 

 

9 
 

 
 

10 
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12 
 

NAMI 6:30 
pm 

13 
 
 
 

14 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
 
 

15 
 
 

16 
  

 
 

17 
 
 

18 
 
 

19 

 
 
 

20 
NGO—Harbor 

Inn 
11:30 am 

Defib Training 
6:30-8 pm 

21 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
 

 

22 
 

NAMI 7 pm 

23 
 

24 
 

25 
 
 

26 
 
Deadline for 
N/L 
 
 

27 
 
 
 

28 
Choir 6 pm 

Prayer/Bible 
Study 6:45 pm 

29 30 31 
 

Meals-on-Wheels 
Monday, Aug. 19: Ken Stout 
Tuesday, Aug. 20:  Eldridge & Vicki Matkins 
Wednesday, Aug. 21:  Randy & Vicki Godwin 
Thursday, Aug. 22: Allen & Connie Swisher 

 

SERVICE TIMES 

Sundays:  Sunday School: 9:15 am 
                 Worship Service: 10:30 am 
Wednesdays:  Choir Practice:  6:00 pm 
                 Prayer/Bible Study:  6:45 pm 
 

Secretary’s Hours:  
                      Mon & Wed. 8:30—2 pm 
                      Thurs.  8:30-12 noon 

Check out our website at: 
www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

 
                 

E-MAILS 

Dr. Gene Hunsinger: eeh1@bellsouth.net 
Eldridge Matkins: hematkins@yahoo.com 
Office Email:  lorene@childrey.com or  
              hollyhillbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon: Randy Godwin 

Meals on Wheels Delivers 

Lorene on vacation 


